
 

September 15, 2025 

 To the Public:  

United Way of the Bay Area (UWBA) will host a Board of Directors meeting, open to the 

public on October 17, 2025. Please see below for details and please email: info@uwba.org 

with any questions.  

UWBA Board of Directors Meeting Date: Friday, October 17, 2025 

 

Time: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm  

 

Location:  

550 Kearny Street  

Main floor board room (near the back of the lobby) 

San Francisco, CA 94108 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Batson 

Chief Community Impact Officer 

United Way Bay Area 
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Hello,
 
Please find the attached pdf from UWBA announcing a Board of Directors meeting open to the
public on October 17, 2025 to meet requirements listed under Chapter 12L of the San
Francisco Administrative code, Nonprofit Public Access Ordinance. More details are included
in the attachment. UWBA is also posting a physical copy of the announcement in our office at
the meeting location.
 
Feel free to reach out directly if you have any questions or require additional information.
 
Sincerely,
Kelly Batson

​​​​
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